
 

 

 

13th October 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
This morning, we have shortlisted pupils for interviews, for school council.  Interviews will take 
place next Monday 20th October during the morning. 

Children have been informed who has been shortlisted for interview.  

Those that have not been shortlisted have been informed.  They have received positive 
feedback about the strength in their application; have been encouraged to re-apply next year 
and applauded by their peers. 

Recruiting a School Council is extremely challenging: there will always be disappointment due 
to the sheer number of applications versus the positions available. 

However, as always, we consider this process extremely valuable in preparing our children for 
real-life scenarios, as well as developing pupil resilience. 

All that applied should be extremely proud. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr Abbs & Mrs Wilderspin 

Head Teacher & Chair of Governors 

 
Thomas Abbs 

Head Teacher 
 
tabbs@earith.cambs.sch.uk 
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